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Weekly News – 16th September 2017  
 

Year 4 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

After a great summer holiday it has been a pleasure to 
be back at school again. We have had a lovely few 
days beginning to get to know your children. We are 
starting to set routines in class and settle the children into 
Y4 expectations.  

Thank you to those parents who attended the meeting 
on Wednesday. It was good to meet you and explain 
some of our Y4 objectives. If you were unable to attend 
that meeting, you will find our presentation on the school 
website. 

 

Have a lovely weekend,  

Year 4 Team  

Homework Reminder 

Homework will be set on a Friday and should be completed 
and returned to school on the following Wednesday. 

Spelling and times tables practice should be done on a daily 
basis for 5 to 10 minutes. Spelling booklets will be issued 
soon. 

English 

Your child will be bringing home a grammar sheet to 
complete this week. This will consolidate the work we have 
been doing in our English sessions in class. 

Please continue to read and enjoy books with your child as 
often as possible. Remember to read non-fiction and poetry 
as well as fiction. 

 

Date Reminders 

History Week:  

18th – 22nd September 

National Poetry Day: 

28th September 

Announcements 

Please ensure home school 
diaries are completed and 
signed by both parent and 
child each week. 

Children should be reading 
daily for at least 20 minutes.  

Hearing your child read 
aloud further develops their 
vocabulary and 
comprehension skills.  
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